







                     March 23, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! 
It has been a week of reading, writing and math Benchmark Testing. I am proud of all of the children and of their hard work. Keep up the good work!!

Reading: We continue to review vowel teams (ai, ay, a_e, ar, ea, ee, oa, oo, ow, ou, o_e, ie, i_e, y, igh, ew, ue, u_e) to enhance our reading/writing skills by making word graphs. Children write words in the correct column and then use his/her word in an asking/telling sentence to a classmate. We are also working on beginning/ending digraph blends (nd, th, sk, st, ch, wh, etc.) and nouns, verbs, compound/adjective/contraction words and syllabication as you have notice from their practice sheets in their folder. We are also using tactile games to learn these skills too!
Math: We continue to work on fractions (whole/part), graphing, telling time, identifying/counting money, tens/ones place value, memorizing our addition/subtraction math facts and taking our 1-minute timed tests. Keep up the good job on the math timed tests!
School Supplies: We are running low on Kleenex and Clorox Wipes. It would be greatly

appreciated if you could send some in with your child. Thanks so much!  
F.Y.I.:
**Field Trip to Saginaw Children’s Museum: Permissions slips are due tomorrow, Friday, March 24th.  Thank you! 
** Weekly Homework: Spelling #27 and 3-Minute Math timed practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday, March 30th!
**Book Order: April book order is due by Friday, March 31st.
**Spring Break:  April 1-9th School resumes on Monday, April 10th.
**No School: April 14th (Good Friday)

                                                                  Happy Spring!
